
ALL ANGELS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB – TEXT/WHATSAPP BOOKINGS TO 07511512851 

HALLATON C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Tel: 01858 555629  email:office@hallatonprimary.leics.sch.uk 

 

NEWSLETTER 25TH OCTOBER 2019  
(Sent by Parentmail only) 

 
We hope everyone had an enjoyable holiday.  This half-term will fly by with all the preparations for 
Christmas- the Nativity is already being rehearsed! 
 
There is NO SWIMMING next week Tuesday 29th October and there will be NO BRASS LESSONS until Friday 8th 
November. 
 
The clocks change this weekend and now it’s getting colder, please ensure your child has a warm coat in 
school every day. 
 
PARKING 
With more building work going on at the bottom of Churchgate, please continue to park as considerately as 
possible and not in front of the Church gates.  The Bewicke has offered their car park and there should be 
quite a bit of space now that the Hare Pie Café has closed, so please take advantage of that. 
 
IMPORTANT DEADLINES 
Y6 PARENTS – Thursday 31st October is the LATEST date you can apply for a secondary place for your child.   
We are holding our OPEN MORNING from 9.30-11.00 on Thursday 7th November for those who have 
children due to start with us next September.  Please let anyone know who has a pre-school child.  The 
LATEST date you can apply for a place is Wednesday 15th January 2020. 
 
MONEY DUE THIS HALF-TERM 

LUNCH 
8 weeks 3 days @ £2.25/day  
(£11.25/week) 
 

£2.25/day 
£11.25/week 
£96.75 to end of term if 
having lunch every day 

Cheques payable in ADVANCE TO 
LCC please. 
 

SWIMMING 
7 weeks @ £4 
 

£4/week 
£28 to end of term 

Cheques payable to Hallaton 
Primary School 

CAYTHORPE COURT RESIDENTIAL 
Advance notice! Next instalment due 
by 22nd November 

£90  Cheques payable to Hallaton 
Primary School 

 
MEDICINES 
Please remember that we cannot give your child any medicine in school unless you have completed an 
Administration of Medicine form, available in the office.  This is to safeguard everyone, as staff give medicine 
to your children on a voluntary basis to save you having to come into school to give it yourself. 
INHALERS – If your child has a prescribed inhaler for use at home, it is important that we also have one to 
keep in school.  Should your child suffer an asthma attack and not have their inhaler in school, it could take 
some time to get medical help to the school if we had to call for an ambulance. 
 
REMINDER OF DATES TO NOTE THIS HALF-TERM (new dates added in bold) 
Tuesday 29th November   Y6 Trip to National Justice Museum Nottingham 
Tuesday 12th November for a week Book Fair 
Wednesday 13th November 8.30-9.30 -  Reading Breakfast, a chance to come along for coffee 

and to read with your child 



Friday 15th November   Children in Need 
Friday 29th November   Friends Christmas Fayre 
Friday 6th December   Hallaton Festival of Light 
Wednesday 11th December  Nativity Stenning Hall – Performances at 2.00 and 6.00pm 
Tuesday 17th December   Friends – Cracker Making pm 

EYFS/Y1 2 3 – Cinderella Lighthouse Theatre Kettering – details to 
follow 

Friday 20th December   1.15 Carol Service in Church – School closes at 2.30pm 

 

From the Friends 

 

The Friends would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who came and helped clear the 

Rectory gardens before half term, ready to start Project Playground.  

 

A big thank you also goes to everyone who came and supported the supper club at the Bewicke 

Arms.  We raised £200 to go towards the playground improvements. 

 

We will be selling cakes after school next Friday 1st November (see attached poster). Any cake 

or cookie donations will be gratefully received on the day. Thank you." 


